
From: shannon stpierre <stpierre shannon@hotmail.com > 
Sent: April 3, 2017 4:56 PM 

To: carol.mcclarv@calgarv.ca   

Subject: Ammendment for a liquor store application at 307-2555 32 Street N.E 

Dear Ms. McClary: 

I object strongly to your liquor store land use amendment application LOC- file-2016-0133, 

Why on earth would an application be entertained when a 2006 application has already been 

refused because the store application is too near my store Howies Liquor? Why do you wish to 

put another liquor store application making it impossible for either one of us to have enough 

business? That's not to mention all the hard feelings and bitter court battles which will ensue 

and turf wars. 

Does this amendment not contravene fair work practices and why sneakily use an amendment 

strategy so that when I phone up, I am not told the whole truth causing me to get very 

investigative, checking your actions. 

Shannon StPierre 
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